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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ..................... Gill Bordenave
Team Captain ................ Ursula Beheil
Guest Intro &  Mic...........
Thought/Pledge................
Speaker Intro...................
Set-Up/Take-Down.......
Ticket Sales..................

Birthdays.........................
Anniversaries..........
Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic
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Upcoming  Events

Today:
Carl Mana

Camp Royale

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Get Your Lottery Tickets Today—There is
Only One (White) Marble Left!

Upcoming Meeting Programs

Tuesday, Nov 16 Diablo Valley College
Tuesday, Nov 23 Trustees of the Foundation pre-

sent "Fund A Millionaire".

Saturday, February 5, 2005, our next Crab Feed
Fundraiser.  Mark your calendars now.
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For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click

on the link on the home page:
www.rotarywc.org



Paul Harris Fellows Recognized

Thanks to Lance Mendes, Howard Rudi-
ger, and Alex Lommel for completing an-
other Paul Harris contribution of $1,000, in
support of Rotary International.

Walnut Creek Rotary Community Foun-

dation Presents

“Fund a Millionaire ” on  Nov.  23:

On November 23rd, the Foundation will be
conducting its annual program to the Club
members.  This year's presentation will be
called "Fund A Millionaire" and it is sure to
be a big hit...look out Regis!  Expect to re-
ceive a report on what the Foundation has
been up to these past twelve months.  Don't
miss this program as it should be lots of fun.

Rotary Reno Train Trip  January 23-24

You can still sign up with Randy Walker for
this annual fun trip with Rotarians from all
over the Bay Area.  $215 single occupancy,
$205 double occupancy.

Rotary Foundation Fun Day/Fundraiser

Rescheduled for April  30,  2005

The Rotary Foundation fun day and
fundraiser will be held on April 30, 2005.
Join Rotarians from throughout our District
for a picnic and BBQ and celebration of an-
other great Rotary year.  Raffle and silent

auction to benefit Rotary International.

Rotary International Convention, Chicago

June 18-22,  2005

RI recommends that individual Rotarians look-
ing for hotel reservations contact “One-Stop
Chicago”, the housing bureau, as the best
source for downtown hotel reservations.  The
hotels do have rooms remaining, but can not
accommodate requests for large blocks of
rooms any longer. The telephone number pro-
vided for One-Stop Chicago is 1-847-282-
2529.

For those traveling as a group, the best option
is to search for hotels in the O'Hare airport
area. There will be shuttle transportation to the
convention locations downtown.  There are
some very fine options in the $129-$169/
night range at O'Hare, including a Hyatt
($169), Sofitel ($169), Embassy Suites
($140, including breakfast), Westin ($154),
and Holiday Inn and Best Western
($129/$139).

Sunshine Committee

Help the Club send good will wishes and sup-
port for Rotarians and spouses recovering
from surgery or experiencing prolonged illness.
Contact Milt Smith.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin:

ANNOUNCEMENTS Our regular publishing deadline is Sunday
night.  You can phone your bulletin an-
nouncements to John McClintic by 9:00pm
on Sunday to be sure to be included.  Call
John at 930-7352 and leave your message on
the answering machine, or fax to 925-945-
8932, or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.

RECENT CLUB INDUCTEES

Be sure to introduce yourself and welcome the
following new members who have joined the
Club during the past few months:  Lev
Kaganovich, principal with Mechanical De-
sign Studio, Inc., Kim Brandt, owner of Dia-
blo Books, Matt Gheisari, Aladdin Persian
Rugs, Saied Gorbani, Gorbani & Associates,
Zach Sahar, Capital Tax & Financial Services.
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